
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Parishes are beginning a wonderful process called Grateful Living: The Joy of Stewardship.  This is a total parish 
experience designed to help you, and all in our parish community, to bring faith to life by embracing stewardship as a 
spiritual, practical way of life. 
 
The heart of this process will be the gathering of small groups of people in homes, outside/parks, or elsewhere, to 
read and pray with the Scriptures. RENEW International will provide training for those who will lead these small 
groups.  A few details: 

• Small groups should consist of 5-12 people (Young adults are welcome too!) 

• Meet only once a week for about 1 ½ hours and doing so for two seasons of six weeks (Lent and Advent) 

• Meeting is informal, with no one being required to talk, and each person is respected 
 
Please take time to reflect on this invitation, share it with your family and friends, and consider prayerfully being a 
part of this faith-deepening experience. 
 
How to get involved?  Use the sign-up card below to share your name, how to contact you, and your availability.  Place 
in the collection basket or feel free to complete at home and return in the collection basket next week (February 5, 
2023).  Cards can also be emailed to st.lawrencegridiron@hotmail.com or stanthonyofpaduachurch@hotmail.com. 
 
Contact either Stewardship Council Small Group Leaders with any questions: 
 

   Randy Holtmeyer, St. Anthony  randy45@earthlink.net   
   Lindsey Holtmeyer, St. Lawrence  LBHoltmeyer@gmail.com  

 

 

Sign-Up 

Sunday/Weekend 
January 28 – 29, 2023 


